
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Cannabis legalization survey 

 

Start Date: August 22, 2017 
End Date: September 22, 2017 
Nunavut                     45 sec 

 

The Government of Nunavut (GN) wants to hear what you have to say about the 

legalization of cannabis in Canada, and your thoughts on how to best regulate the 

production, sale and consumption of cannabis in Nunavut. 

 

Until September 22, 2017, Nunavummiut who are 16 years of age or older can fill out 

the GN’s online cannabis legalization survey at 

https://nunavut.checkbox.ca/Survey.aspx?s=7a1b9ee47ab7447fb108d7057d9cd713 to 

give their opinions on this important subject. The survey only takes 10 minutes to fill out, 

and your answers are confidential. 

 

Paper copies of the survey are available through your local government liaison officers 

(GLOs). Contact information for the GLOs can be found at: 

www.gov.nu.ca/eia/information/glo-contact-list.  

 

For more information about cannabis legalization, please consult the Government of 

Canada’s website at www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/justice/legalization-regulation-

marijuana.html, or the GN’s website at www.gov.nu.ca/finance/information/cannabis-

survey.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call 1-800-316-3324 or email 

cannabissurvey@gov.nu.ca.  
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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